


July 2018 
  
  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

It was lovely to meet our new class this morning. We 

now can’t wait to get going in September! 

 

Please take time to read the welcome pack through with 

your child, particularly at the end of the summer    

holiday. This will really help your child with their 

transition into Dahl Class.  

 

Our class webpage will be up and running from the 

beginning of the summer holiday. We will also be using 

Class Dojo to keep you updated about the learning of 

the children in our class. 

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. Our door is always open.  

  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Miss Cairns and Mrs Phillips 



 Welcome to Dahl! 
 

Who’s who? 
 
   

Miss Cairns 
I’m your class teacher and I 

will teach you everyday.  
 

acairns@holycross.plymouth.
sch.uk 

 
From September: 

achantler@holycross.plymout
h.sch.uk  

  

  

  
Mrs Phillips 

I’m your Teaching Assistant 

and will be in Dahl every 
day. 
  

  



 Transition Morning 
 

This is what we got up to on our first  
transition morning. We can’t wait for 

September! 



Morning Routine 
 

We would like to make sure that every 

second of time in school is spent   

learning and having fun. Please follow 

these steps to make sure that no time is  

wasted: 

 

1. I come into school via the middle 

playground. The doors open at 8.30.  

2. I go into my classroom and hang my 

coat and bag on my peg. 

3. I put away my lunch box and water 

bottle. 

4. I begin my quiet morning activity 

which will be on the whiteboard. 

 
 
 



Summer Home Learning 
 

Try some of the following fun activities 
this summer! 

Join the local library and complete the 

summer reading challenge. 

https://www.plymouth.gov.uk/libraries/

Research my first topic:  Romans.  

Conquer your times tables!  

Investigate and then design your own Roman 

shield.  

Enjoy precious time with my family and 

friends! 

https://www.plymouth.gov.uk/libraries/childrenandyoungpeople/summerreadingchallenge


Organisation 
 

Please make sure you have the following 
items everyday: 

 
 Waterproof coat 

 Bag for my belongings 

 Water bottle 

 School PE kit 

 Spelling Book 

 Reading book 

 Reading folder  

 
It is essential that your reading folder is 

brought into school every day, even if 
your book hasn’t been read. We will place 

any letters in here for you so please 
check them each night. Put letters and 

slips in here for us for the children to 
give to us. 

 
 



Working in Partnership 
We hope that you have a lovely summer. 
If you have any questions, please feel 

free to talk to me in person, via email, 
or through the reading record. 

 

 
 

 
 
 


